
TO: County Office Employees 

FROM: Larry Oshodi, Assistant Superintendent – Personnel Services 

DATE: August 4, 2023 

RE: Update on Negotiations With SEIU 

The Santa Clara County Office of Education’s negotiation team was happy to meet with the SEIU 

negotiations team to kick off negotiations for Article 7.1.1 (Wages) for the 2023-2024 school 

year. 

As a reminder, at the end of our last bargaining session in the 2022-2023 school year, both 

parties agreed to reopen Article 7.1.1 (Wages) “if the COLA derived from the enacted State 
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